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Parents and Guardians, I hope this message finds you and your family well during this challenging time.  
 
I wanted to make you aware of a few resources to keep kids reading this month.   Parkway students can 
check out books through Sora  (Overdrive) on their chromebook or mobile device.   Students have practiced 
checking out electronic materials during their ELA classes, but ​here are some helpful directions. 
 
If students encounter technical difficulty, please encourage them to send me an email (Amy Harness) 
through their Parkway Google Mail, and I will be happy to troubleshoot! 
 
Students also have library cards through the St Louis County Library and can also check out virtual 
materials.   They can do this through the Sora app, or can go directly to the ​SLCL website ​and log in using 
the following: 
 
Username 095 + Student’s 7 digit Parkway student number 
Password 1234 
 
Once again, please contact me and I can help troubleshoot any technical issues. 
 
Finally, feel free to reach out if I can provide any resources or technical support.  I am happy to help 
suggest books, direct you to helpful websites, or pass along any educational resources that your student 
might need during this time.  
 
Thank you, 
Amy Harness 
Librarian 
aharness@parkwayschools.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1JZmyrU6_2dn51zMbZCu4RdDcHkZxVS6rBe1mTShqlnk/edit?usp=sharing&urp=gmail_link
https://www.slcl.org/

